


Children’s Services 
Norfolk Education Advisory Services 
Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
Norwich 
Norfolk  NR7 9QL 
Tel: (01603) 433276 
Fax: (01603) 700236 
Email: advisory.service@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Please ask for:  Sarah Wait 
Email:  sarah.wait@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
1 February 2005 
 
To all schools in the primary phase  
 
Dear Headteacher  
 
A Celebration of Children’s Learning in Norfolk’s Primary Schools 15th –19th March 
2005  
 
School Based Events 
 
You will recently have received letters from Roger Eagle about the above celebration, 
inviting you to take part in events at the Forum in Norwich and in your local area.  We 
have received a great response to these requests and are grateful to all schools for 
their contributions. Our aim is that all schools will take part in the celebration in some 
way. Over the course of the week we hope that every school will host a community 
event to share some aspect of their work with the public. A few ideas already suggested 
include: 
 
• ‘Bring mum, dad OR CARER to school day’ 
• Share a lesson with your mum/dad /CARER/grandparent  
• Invite parents/CARERS/the community to see displays of work 
• Displays of work in the local library, community centre, shopping centre etc.  
 
You will be able to think of many other ways of helping your local community to 
understand how staff and children are working together successfully in your school. 
 
We are now at the stage of collating information and would like you to let us know what 
you intend to do so that it can be included in a county-wide publication and on our 
dedicated websitewww.primarycelebration.co.uk  
The publication will indicate which schools will be taking part during the celebration 
week, but will not give details of dates and times. You will want to make this known to 
your local community through your usual communication channels. 
 
Would you therefore please complete the attached proforma and send to Sarah Wait 
(address on form) by 28th February 2005. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your contribution to this exciting event to bring the 
excellent work of Norfolk’s primary schools to the general public.  I look forward to 
receiving details of your activities. 

                                   
 

http://www.primarycelebration.co.uk/


 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Fred Corbett 
Assistant Director (Children’s Services) 
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